
ANCSA Frequently Asked Questions 
Can the Division of Banking and Securities help me if my corporation is not providing me with a 
shareholder mailing list, minutes from a board meeting, or other information I feel I am entitled to as 
a shareholder? 

No, the Division does not have authority to resolve these issues. Individuals seeking to resolve 
these issues should contact their corporation directly or the Division of Corporations, Business, 
and Professional Licensing at (907) 465-2550 in Juneau or (907) 269-8160 in Anchorage.  

Can I get copies of an ANCSA proxy solicitations and annual reports filed with the Division of Banking 
and Securities?  

Yes, please send an email to ancsa@alaska.gov specifically requesting what materials 
you would like to receive. Please note that you may be required to pay a fee for large 
copy requests.  

How long does the Division of Banking and Securities keep ANCSA proxy filings? 

Five years. 

If I am a candidate for the ANCSA corporation board of directors, do I need to file anything with the 
Division of Banking and Securities?  

It depends. If your candidate information is already included in the Corporation’s proxy 
materials that has been sent to shareholders, you do not need to file anything further with the 
Division. However, if you solicit proxies outside of the Corporation’s materials (e.g. newspaper 
ad, radio ad, direct mail to shareholders, Facebook or Twitter posting, etc.), you need to file 
additional information with the Division. For more information, please review the Information 
for Shareholders of ANCSA Corporations booklet. 
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